


in the future of Haiti and other Latin American countries.  We have the knowledge and the technologies 
to help Haiti through its reconstruction process, to use the U.S. model codes to implement their own 
building codes and practices that will help improve the resistance of buildings and housing in that region 
to seismic activity and other natural disasters.   
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  We are eager to assist in any way we can.  We look forward 
to hearing from you. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Richard P. Weiland, Chief Executive Officer, International Code Council 
 
 
Christine W. McEntee, Executive Vice President/Chief Executive Officer, American Institute of 
Architects 
 
 
James A. Thomas, President, ASTM International 
 


